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Where is this term going! We are travelling quickly towards 
the end of the year!

Playground Edging:
Our playground edging has been installed by Scott and it 
looks amazing! It will do a wonderful job at keeping the 
sand under the playground. The students are very excited to 
have a new sandpit which they can dig in. Thank you Scott 
for a great job!

P & C Meeting:
Thank you to the parents and community members who 
attended the P & C Meeting last week. 

Presentation Assembly:
Our Presentation Assembly will be held in the classroom on 
Monday 11th December 2023 commencing at 10am. 
Following the assembly, we will have morning tea - please 
bring a plate of delicious food to share. Everyone is invited 
to come and celebrate the amazing achievements of our 
students.

Semester 2 Reports:
The staff have been working hard on completing the 
Semester 2 student reports. This semester, we will be 
completing the reports using the Sentral program. You will 
notice some differences in format, but the information 
conveyed is the same.

Professional Learning:
Mr Simes and I have been participating in professional 
learning on the 3 - 6 English and Maths Syllabus which will 
be implemented in 2024.

Numeracy Stage Meetings:
Our Numeracy Meetings for Stage 2 and Stage 3 students 
with Mrs Robb have finished for this year. I know that the 
students have thoroughly enjoyed their learning with Mrs 
Robb. 

• December :
• Monday  1 1 th  December  -  

P resentat ion  Assembly  
• Wednesday  13 th  

December  -  Combined  
Smal l  Schoo l s  Poo l  Day  
a t  Bourke  Poo l

• Fr iday  15 th  December  -  
Las t  day  o f  s choo l  fo r  
2023 !

February  2024 :
• Tuesday  6 th  February  -  

S taf f  re tu rn  -  Schoo l  
Deve lopment  Day

• Wednesday  7 th  February  
-  Schoo l  Deve lopment  
Day

• Thursday  8 th  February  -  
S tudent s  commence

Term 4  Weeks 7 and 8 2023



Small Schools Pool Day:
On Wednesday 13th December 2023 we will be travelling to Bourke Pool to have some pool fun 
with our friends from surrounding small schools. We will require parent assistance with transport. 
We are still waiting on the details of this activity to be finalised, once we know a permission note 
will be sent home.

Next Week:
Next Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday, I will be on leave and Mrs Arnold will be teaching on 
those days.

Have a wonderful fortnight!
Leanne Simes

We  
harves ted  

our  
ce le ry .  

We ate  i t  
w i th  

peanut  
but te r  

and  
su l tanas .

Ant s  on  
logs !


